
April 17, 2017 8:00AM - SB 868 Hearing 
 
Senate Judiciary Committee,  
 

As a citizen and voter in the State of Oregon, I am in support of SB 868. As an attorney, I have 
had several clients who were victims of domestic violence and/or lived with children or spouses 
who were suicidal. Many of these clients feared for their lives or the lives of their 
children/significant other. Extreme Risk Protective Orders allow those living in fear of gun 
violence to seek judicial action to protect themselves and others. It is a proactive measure that 
will save lives and put little burden on gun owners, who have the ability to contest the ERPO. I 
ask that this bill be passed as it is in the best interest of those in our state. Thank you,  

Victoria Hines 
 


